
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

30/3 - Easter Cooking day 

31/3 - Canteen open 

1/ 4 - Bacon and Egg Roll breakfast 

1/ 4 - End of 25’er cycle 

1/ 4 - Last day for Term 1 

  

Term 2 
 

19/4 - Staff Development Day 

20/4 - Students return 

25/4 - ANZAC Day 

Week 10 Term 1 

29th March 2021 

PBL & Merit Award Recipients Student of the Week and  

PBL Bear Recipients 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on  

67 233 437.  Thank you 



Principal’s Report 
Culture of Success 
Tingha Public School is committed to a ‘school culture of success’. To support the systems and 
processes required we are applying five week cycles to bring greater impact. The upcoming holidays 
means we are fast approaching the end of another five week campaign to improve individual 
students learning capabilities. Teachers have been continuing to make learning visible for students 
through the use of learning intentions, success criteria’s, learner dispositions and the learning pit. 
The pit describes for students the steps and feelings felt through the learning process.  It has been 
extremely pleasing to visit the classrooms to witness ‘learning in action’ and have students visit me 
to celebrate their successes with their learning. 
 
NAPLAN Online Practise 
This week Years 3 and 5 will participate in a practise NAPLAN Online test. This is not aimed to 
cause stress for the students but just to familiarise them students with how the test will be 
administered next term.  
 
25’ers 
I look forward to recognising our attendance ‘25ers’ at the end of this week. By regularly attending 
school and displaying the school’s values for Positive Behaviours for Learning (Proud, Strong, Safe 
and Respectful) students will gain educational success and contribute to our ‘school culture of 
success’. 
 
End of the term 
It is hard to believe that this is the last week for Term 1. As the saying goes ‘time flies when you are 
having fun’. This is exactly how it has been at Tingha Public School. I would like to thank all the staff 
and students for their commitment to learning this term. I would also like to thank all the parents, 
caregivers and community members who continue to support the endeavours of the school. As I say 
‘it takes a community to raise a child’ and we all need to be in it together. 
 
I wish everyone a lovely Easter break and hope the Easter Bunny finds all students. We look forward 
to welcoming all the students back on Tuesday 20

th
 April. 

 
Melinda Partridge 
Principal 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mathew, David, Tytrell and Jamarley at the Zone Rugby League Trials  in Warialda on 

Friday. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4/5/6, once again, have  been very busy with the learning. 

 

     Here we can see the children exploring 

     the parts of a cow that are used in   

     the manufacturing process, all except  

     the ‘moo’. 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

4/5/6 

Here are some of the children dressed in 

orange for Harmony Day. They are complet-

ing a harmony Day activity in theme with 

‘everyone belongs’. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children work in mathematical groups 

everyday. They rotate to three different 

work stations to experience a range of  

mathematical concepts. 

When the children come in after a break 

they have some mindfulness time. 

During this time they read a chapter 

book of their choice. They really enjoy 

this. 

Below we can see the children using 

atlases as part of their geography 

lesson. Here they were discovering 

interesting places, as well as, facts 

about  Australia. 

Dawnie stopped by and helped the students 

with some abstract painting. As you can see 

the children use a variety of medium and 

skills to create a range of quality artworks. 

Aren’t these bunnies so cute. On that 

note have a happy and safe Easter 

from all of us in Year 4/5/6. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Term 1 Sports 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Canteen News 

Thank you to the families that are supporting the Canteen by ordering lunches every week. If 
you are interested in volunteering one day a month (depending on numbers), please phone 
and speak with Mrs Partridge. A Volunteers Working with Children Check is required, this is 
a free check. If you need help obtaining one please let us know we may be able to help. 
Attached to the newsletter is a lunch bag. If your child is ordering recess please write it 
separate to the lunch order on the bag for easy identification. Your cooperation in filling 
these bags out for your child/children before they attend the Canteen is appreciated. If you 
do not have the exact money for the order, any change can be added to the Canteen book 
beside your child’s name to be used at a later date.  

A reminder that a NO BOOKING UP policy is in place for all. 
 

Parents if you are wanting to come to the canteen to order lunches please 
be advised you are to sign in at the office with a QR Code and sign the 
visitor register before visiting the canteen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


